
Surgery Facilities & Scheduling Surgery
Our patients always have the right to select where they wish 
to have surgery, physical therapy, or imaging studies done, 
and to that end, we will do all that we can to work with you. 

Dr. Parr’s and Dr. Maier’s surgery days are scheduled in 
advance at CHI St. Luke’s Sugar Land Hospital, as well as 
at several other hospital facilities in our area.  Surgery at 
those facilities is arranged on a patient by patient basis. Our 
Surgery Scheduler maintains the doctors’ surgery schedules, 
and she will work with you to schedule your surgery on the 
day or at the facility you wish.

Dr. Parr and Dr. Maier are employed by Baylor Medical 
School, while this office is part of the Baylor St. Luke’s 
Medical Group, affiliated with St. Luke’s Sugar Land 
Hospital.  This enables the doctors to have greater input and 
control over the care of their patients at this hospital; 
however, they work at and with several other facilities in 
both Ft. Bend County and the Greater Houston Area.  

We do not require our patients to use any facility they do 
not want to use.


